
Space Coast
1431 Chaffee Drive, Suite 1

Titusville, FL 32780

November 6, 2023

The Honorable Frank Lucas, Chairman
The Honorable Zoe Lofgren, Ranking Member
Committee on Science, Space, and Technology
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Lucas and Ranking Member Lofgren,

I am writing on behalf of StormQuant to express our strong support for H.R. 6093, the Weather
Act Reauthorization Act of 2023. Your strong dedication to improving our nation’s weather
forecasting capabilities is evident through the reauthorization of critical environmental programs
and establishment of new initiatives aimed at collaborative partnership with America’s thriving
weather enterprise.

StormQuant is working to improve our weather forecasting and prediction in America through
radar technology innovation. Our services will allow NOAA and other federal agencies to
acquire critical weather information that can be used to better protect lives and property. The
improved partnership opportunities, found in the legislation, will support continued growth of
our weather enterprise, and provide for more accurate and timely weather information.

StormQuant supports the reauthorization of the Weather Act and the enhanced initiatives within
H.R. 6093. We look forward to the next legislative steps regarding this bill and endorse its
passage.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Warren
CEO
StormQuant


